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Tuesday 5th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: PUPILS IN YEARS 4, 5, AND 6 

Further to my letter on Friday 16th February, this is a reminder that parents of pupils in Years 4, 5 and 6 are 

invited into school at 9am tomorrow morning.  This is an opportunity for pupils who attended the residential 

to Barnstondale to share their experiences, and for pupils (and their parents) who may be interested in 

attending in the future to find out a bit more about the experience. 

We look forward to seeing you in school. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Siân Hamer 

Headteacher 
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